
We apologize for your inconvenience about reservation of

COVID-19 vaccination for those who are 65 years old and older.

As a result of receiving many opinions from the residents and

considering them, the town has decided to conduct the following

wish survey regarding vaccination for those who were unable to

make an appointment, and then designate a date of vaccination and

notify the results later.

Please understand that vaccination will be designated based on

supply situation of vaccines from the government so that all those

who wish to be vaccinated can receive inoculation.

We ask for your understanding and cooperation.

【Eligible Persons】 Those who wish to be vaccinated
but have not made an appointment.

【Survey Contents】 Confirmation if you wish to receive COVID-19
vaccination offered by the town.

※If you are in a facility or hospital, you will be treated separately, so please choose

the "希望なし Kibou-Nashi (Not wish)" on the postcard and circle the reason as

well.

【AnsweringMethod】 Please respond with the enclosed reply card.

Due Date: May 19th (Wed.)

or please bring the reply card to the Health & Welfare
General Center by the due date above.

Wish Survey

about COVID-19 Vaccine

【Inquiries】

Health Promotion Division (Kenko-Zukuri-ka)

Oizumi Town Health & Welfare General Center

Phone: 0276-62-2121

英語


